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Hi Mary:

I live at Burbank Heights and Orchards and am very upset and frightened at the prospect of further gridlock that
could put my life at risk in the event of an evacuation. I want affordable housing to be built, but not at the cost of
people being trapped in their cars during a fire.

Sandy Tate
Burbank Heights & Orchards
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